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Goal 1: The District will strive to provide the best possible educational programs.  

• Congratulations to the following Junior High students of the month: 
o May – Harper Smith and Mikayla Hill 

• Congratulations to the following Cardinals of the week: 
o Cole Kreidermacher 

 

o Abby Kanz 
o Samuel Estandarte 

• We will be in the last stretch of MCA testing with finishing up 7/8 science tests this week.  AP testing is 
underway for statistics and calculus.  

• We will be hosting our second annual Rockstar Games on Friday, May 20.  Student activities will begin at 
approximately 9:00 and end just prior to lunch.  There are a couple of new events to go along with more 
traditional events.  Thanks to Mr. Montgomery and Mrs. Hornberg for their support and the support of the LAHS 
track and field team.  

• Our Lewiston-Altura FFA had a great showing at their state competition: 

General Livestock took 11 out of 65 teams 
• Tyler Kreidermacher – 21st 
• Tyler Steele – 83rd 
• Kaylee Steele – 93rd 
• Colten Eggert – 111th 

Dairy Judging took 10th out of 59 teams 
• Katie Ketchum – 15th 
• Kyli Ketchum – 47th 
• Melanie Wardwell – 104th 
• Austin Kreidermacher – 192nd 

Milk Quality and Products 
• Ellie Sannes – 70th out of 168 

Extemporaneous Speaking 
• Matthew Schell – 4th 

4 Students earned their state degrees 
• Megan Gredan 
• Katie Ketchum 
• Matthew Schell 
• Kaylee Steele 

Matthew was also a State Star finalist for his 
agribusiness proficiency and earned a gold for his 
Agribusiness placement proficiency. 
  
Katie was also honored with a James W. Tracy 
scholarship. 
  
Abigail Hansen performed in the state choir as well. 

 

Goal 2: The District will strive to hire, develop, and maintain the best possible staff.  

• We have been working on developing a schedule for professional development for next year’s end of quarter 
high school days.  We are working to bring Amy Young in from MDE for EL training as well as offering CPI 
refresher training.  

Goal 3: The District will strive to maintain a positive emotional and safe climate for learners and staff.  

• Each Friday, starting May 4, 2022 will be wear pink days in support of Mrs. Spencer.  
 



   
 

   
 

Goal 4: The District will strive to maintain and improve the district infrastructure. 

• Cleaning up from tornado damage.  We have had bleachers inspected, track inspected, and have ordered most 
of the track equipment for replacement.  We will be continuing to work on bleachers and additional damaged 
items throughout the summer.  

 

Upcoming Events: 

May 12 – Senior Honors and Awards 

May 30 – PSEO Notification Deadline 

June 1 – 9-12 Band and Choir Concerts 

June 2 – 7/8 Band and Choir Concert 

June 8 – LAHS Finals 

June 9 – LAHS Finals, Last Day of School, and Device 
Return 

June 9 – Education MN Lewiston-Altura Senior 
Breakfast 

June 10 - Graduation 

 


